
�Maryland 
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING 

AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

January 31, 2024 

Via US Mail and Email Delivery 

The Honorable Bill Ferguson, President 
Maryland Senate 
H-107, State House 
l 00 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

The Honorable Adrienne A. Jones, Speaker 
Maryland House of Delegates 
H-101, State House 
l 00 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 2140 l 

Dear Members of the General Assembly: 

WES MOORE 
Governor 

ARUNA MILLER 

Lt. Governor 

JACOB R.DAY 

Secretary 

Julia Glanz 

Deputy Secretary 

RE: Housing and Community Development Article § 2-1257 report for period December 31, 
2022 - December 31, 2023 

The following report covers the Workforce Housing reporting period 12/31/2022 through 

12/31/2023. 

In accordance with§ 2-1257 of the State Government Article, and as required by the passage of Senate 

Bill 58 l Chapter 2 I l (4), 2019, the Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) has no 

new workforce housing activity that has occurred since the prior report. 

We look forward to providing updates on our progress in the next biannual report. If you have 

any questions on this or any other matter, please contact me at (30 I) 429-7452 or by email at 

jake.day@maryland.gov at your convenience. 
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